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Raising the Roof
Habitat for Humanity of East and Central Pasco County continues to build affordable homes during this
new normal. Several families are in the pipeline and Habitat hopes to build 8 homes in fiscal year 2021.
Your support of affordable housing is critical for Habitat to be able to help families in need of a safe and
affordable place to call home.

Visit our Website

Habitat Family News

Meet Habitat's newest home buyer, Heather Knapp and
her son, Aiden. Heather works for Pasco County
Schools. Aiden is a Cub Scout and enjoys arts and
crafts.

"I heard about habitat through my friend Raeven Harris,
our boys are in cub scouts together. I applied for habitat
because we were having a hard time finding big enough
apartments in our price range, and the idea of having a
place to call our own and the stability that comes with it
is a huge blessing." said Heather. "We are most excited
about turning this house into our home, and making
amazing memories doing what we love which includes
cooking, growing our own veggies and plants, and doing
a ton of arts and crafts."

DONATE

The Habitat ReStore

The Habitat ReStore in Zephyrhills is open
for business. For everyone's safety, masks
and social distancing are required while in
the store. You can also shop online on
Facebook and pay by phone with curbside
pick up! Please visit or call for additional
information.

We are now accepting donations at our
Zephyrhills ReStore Monday through
Saturday 9:00-4:00 pm. 4700 Allen Road,
Zephyrhills. We also pickup large furniture
items, appliances and large building supplies
by appointment, please call our donation

https://www.habitatpasco.org
https://www.habitatpasco.org
https://habitatpasco.org/donate/
https://habitatpasco.org/restore/
https://habitatpasco.org/volunteer/


warm line at 813-395-6994 to schedule
today!! We pickup in the Land O Lakes,
Wesley Chapel, San Antonio, Dade City,
Ridge Manor and Zephyrhills area.

Welcome to the Board

Welcome Sarah Schrader to Habitat's
Board of Directors! Sarah has been a
long time supporter of Habitat and the
Women Build. She is the Owner/Vice
President of San Antonio Lumber Co.
Thanks Sarah for being a part of
Building Hope in your community.

Habitat welcomes Candy Nathe to the
Board of Directors! Candy is a Broker
at Florida Heritage Real Estate
Group. Candy has been volunteering
with Habitat since 2014. We are so
grateful for those who volunteer their
time and talent to help guide Habitat's
ministry.

You Can Make a Difference
Volunteering During
COVID-19

Volunteering on a Habitat work site is a
bucket list item for many people. Are
you one of them?

Some folks think that they need to have
construction experience or skill but
that's just not true!

Habitat's Construction Director Jose
Garcia is a kind and patient volunteer
leader. He will walk you through
everything that you need to do on your
volunteer day and show you how to use
those intimidating tools. No one will ask
you to do anything you aren't
comfortable doing but if you really want
to learn, Jose will show you.

Habitat is allowing volunteer groups of
8 or less to come out and volunteer. It's
been a tough few months with COVID-
19 keeping us at home. Getting outside
and volunteering is just what you need
to beat those COVID blues. Safety
precautions are taken at the job site.
Contact Jere Ferguson at
jferguson@habitatpasco.org to find out
more.
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